
October 18, 2016 
 
Mr. Son Nguyen 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street SW 
Washington, DC 20554 
 
RE:  BP-20151123BZF 
 
Dear Mr. Nguyen:   
 
By this letter, I respectfully request an additional 180 day period within which to amend 
my application for minor change for AM station KRKE. 
 
I am indeed wishing to pursue this application, and will follow with an amendment to the 
application shortly. 
 
I am grateful for your understanding. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Martha Whitman 
Owner, Isleta Radio Company 
 
809 Wellesley NE 
Albuquerque, NM   87106 
 
(505)265-8356 
marthawhitman@comcast.net 
 


